
3/19/18 
 
Good Afternoon Parents and Guardians, 
 
Tomorrow is the last day of school before Spring Break and yes, 
we are in our school uniforms.  Please make sure that your 
students report to campus in uniform.   
 
Spring Break begins on Friday at 3:30 pm.  School will be 
closed April 2-6.  There are no after school activities on Friday, 
March 30 and we ask that you please pick your students up by 
4:30 pm.  Please check your email for spring break information 
from all of our teachers regarding make-up work and spring 
break packets.  
 
As many of you are aware, failure notices for second semester 
have been mailed from teachers.  The last set of failure notices 
will be mailed tomorrow, March 30.  To schedule a parent 
teacher conference, contact Mrs. French at (404) 766-0101 or 
tfrench@hapevillecharter.org. 
 
Saturday School has been canceled for March 30, April 7, and 
April 14 due to Spring Break and the ACT. 
 
Our First Semester Honors Program will be held after spring 
break.  The eleventh and twelfth grade ceremony is Tuesday 
April 10 at 10:30, the tenth-grade ceremony is Wednesday, 
April 11 at 10:30, and the ninth-grade ceremony is Thursday, 
April 12 at 10:30.  Parents and guardians, you’re invited to 
attend. 
 



Our community blood drive is on Thursday, April 12 from 10-2.  
All donors must be 17 years or older, weigh at least 110 pounds, 
and show photo ID.  16-year-old students require written 
parental permission.  We invite you to participate. 
 
Congratulations to our FBLA/Skills USA team for placing at the 
Skills USA State competition. David Lincoln and Avis Murry 
placed 3rd in 3D Animation and Visualization, Jevon Grier 
placed 3rd in Commercial Baking, and Christin Beasley placed 
1st in Customer Service.  Christin will be going to the Skills 
USA national tournament this summer. 

Please complete the intent to return electronically if you haven’t 
already, https://goo.gl/forms/scT4tqVAl7evNAJb2If you sent 
the actual intent to return form in to Mrs. Orgertrice, you do not 
need to complete the link.Feel free to e-mail Mrs. Orgertrice if 
you have any questions at sorgertrice@hapevillecharter.org 
regarding the intent to enroll form. 

Summer School information is forthcoming, but the tentative 
dates for summer school are June 4-29.Here is another summer 
opportunity for your students. 
 
Thanks for your cooperation and your dedication to our students.  
We appreciate your support.  Have a great evening and enjoy 
Spring Break with your students. 
 
Mrs. Bethea 
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